
SPOTLIGHT

It’s time for April showers, so make sure to bring a change of shoes for your kiddo if they come in with
rainboots. Please put them in classroom appropriate shoes before entering the classroom. 

As a reminder, we  will soon begin taking the kiddos outside to the playground. Given that our play
area is mulched, please make sure they are wearing appropriate footwear to prevent mulch from

getting into their shoes. Socks and sneakers work best and should be put on before entering the class.
Also, we do not apply sunscreen, so make sure you put it on your child before school. 

LESSONS 
This month we will
continue to review our
rainbow colors. 
We will be talking about
baby animals.  
We are introducing a
brief “Circle Time” which
includes a book and
song. This will begin to
prepare the class for
moving up into the
Toddler Two class. 
The  kiddos are expected
now to take turns while
playing. We are working
on politely waiting.  

SONG OF THE MONTH:
Old MacDonald

BOOK OF THE MONTH: 
Baby Animals
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IMPORTANT DATES
Birthdays: Indigo

Tuesday, April 2nd return
to school from Easter
Break

Wednesday, April 17:
Vision Screenings - 
More info to come

Tuesday, April 23rd: 
Primary Election Day 
NO SCHOOL 

Cecily and Miss Julie
Julie: (484) 554-6759            

egroner06@rcn.com
Cecily: (347) 451-5508          

cecily.traynor@gmail.com


